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Notice of Extension of the Draft Environmental Impact Report (DEIR) 
Public Review Period for: 

Downtown Oakland Specific Plan 
State Clearinghouse No: 2019012008 

 
Lead Agency: City of Oakland  
 
Public Comment Period Extension  
By this notice, the City of Oakland is announcing the extension of the public comment period 
from October 15th, to November 8th for the Downtown Oakland Specific Plan DEIR. The DEIR 
was released for public review on August 30st, 2019.  
 
To ensure that comments will be considered, the City of Oakland must receive written 
comments on the DEIR by the close of the extended public review period (November 8th, 
2019). Written comments on the DEIR must be postmarked or received no later than 
November 8th, 2019. Written comments on the DEIR can be submitted via:  
 
Mailed or hand-delivered: Alicia Parker, Planner IV, City of Oakland, Bureau of Planning, 250 
Frank H. Ogawa, Suite 3315, Oakland, California 94612  
 
Emailed: aparker@oaklandca.gov  
 
Availability of DEIR  
 
The Draft EIR was made available for public review on August 30, 2019. Copies of the Draft 
EIR, are available at the Department of Planning & Building, Bureau of Planning (250 Frank 
H. Ogawa Plaza, Suite 2114), and the City’s website at 
https://www.oaklandca.gov/topics/downtown-oakland-specific-plan.  
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